BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of November 30, 1967.

Members present: Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman
Gerard L. Daigle
David E. Andrews

Before a quorum of the board was present, Harold Beards-
worth of Maple Street, No. Bellingham, discussed a water
problem in hils celler created by what he termed was a broken
pipe caused by builder W. Millette in the construction of the
Ray Avenue roadway. Chase inquired if there was a record
easement for the 5" pipe and was informed by Beardsworth that
none could be found in the Dedham Registry nor any record as
to its exact location; however, he said he would be protected
by law under preseription. Daigle said he would ask Millette
if he had any knowledge of the pipe or its loecation.

There now being a quorum, Vice-Chairman Robert Chase
called the meeting to order at 8:15 P.M.

Minutes of the Meeting of November 16 and the Meeting
of November 23 were approved as read by the elerk on a motion
of Daigle and (2) by Andrews., Unanimous.

Roger Belanger was present at the meeting and requested
signatures of the board for V.A. purposes but was informed
by Chase that the letter lacked sufficient information gnd
lot numbers would be required.

Approval was received from the Water Department relative
to the Charlesgate at Bellingham Subdivision on Ray Avenue.

Notice was received from the Dept. of Commerce that a
seminar would be held on December 11.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 9:55 P.M. So
carried,

Respeetfully su?m;tted,

Jogn M. Giard, Clerk




